A Challenge from the
Commissioner

* Carlos Santiago, commissioner for the ‘
Massachusetts Department of Higher Education,
spoke to a crowd at Holyoke Community College ‘
on Nov. 5. He emphasized the importance of
reconceptualizing the work that educators have
been doing for the past 20 to 30 years, examining
the students that are coming into the system, and |
changing the perception of the students them-
selves. |
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